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PLEASE REPLY TO: 
MARYLAND 
	

1518 G.H. FALLON FEDERAL BUILDING 

31 HOPKINS PLAZA 

BALTIMORE, MD 21201 

States senate 
	

(301) 962-4436 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-2002 

March 2, 1990 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I received the copy of your letter to the Department of 
Justice concerning your many concerns. Thank you for bringing 
this matter to my attention. I see that you have contacted 
the appropriate officials and hope that your letter has 
elicited a satisfactory response. 

If I can be of assistance to you in the future, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

With best regards, 

Sincerely, 

United States Senator 
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